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Pennsylvania Avenue, and thle
area became a showplace of
museums and monuments
instead.
Dreams of a new Canadian
embassy on Pennsylvania
Avenue began in 1978 when
Canada bought a trapezoid-
shaped parcel of land for
$5 million from the District
of Columbia and considered
consolidlating its operations
under one roof.

ing incIt
tre, an
general

Ilu .2 build-
it thea-
brary, a
a staff

IThe new CanadîanEmbassy in
Washington.

cafeteria and an underground
parking garage.
The embassy was officially
opened by Prime Minister
Brian Mulroney at a reception
in May.

Blending the Old and
the New

Erickson's building blends
the neoclassic elements that
characterize the area and
many modemn concepts. The
façade of smooth, unpolished
Canadian marble echoes its
monumental surroundings.

The Pennsylvania Avenue
Development Corporation
(PADC), the organization that
acts as the guardian of heri-
tage and development for the


